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Dear Parent / Carer, January 2025

RE: Year 7 Parents Evening

We are excited to invite you and your child to our dedicated Year 7 Parents Evening on Thursday 23rd

January 2025, at Ealing Road, to discuss their academic and pastoral progress. This is a valuable

opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers. Your attendance and ongoing support is vital to ensure

your child achieves their potential. You will receive the following information:

● Specific actions your child must take to make good progress

● Support for successful completion of home learning

There are no time slots and you can arrive whenever is convenient for you. Doors open at 4.30pm and the

last entry is at 6.45pm. Most parents spend between 90 minutes - 2 hours at parents evening.

Please scan the QR code or click HERE to register.

Please do ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform.

We recommend travelling by public transport but limited car parking will be available. Please use the

vehicle entrance next to Alperton station.

We are using a card system to reduce queues at the entrance. For faster entry, please bring the name

card we will give to your child on 23/1/25.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd January 2025

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Ryan Mr Tan Mrs Varsani
Assistant Headteacher - KS3 Lead Head of Year 7 Year 7 Pastoral Manager
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